Tek president meets with Grass Valley Group

GRASS VALLEY—Tek President Earl Wantland spent a busy two days with the Grass Valley Group during the last week in September.

On Monday, September 26, Earl met with the GVG managers, supervisors and engineers in an evening meeting. He was joined by Bill Walker (Tek group vice-president) and Tom Long (Communications Division manager and GVG president).

The following day, he was surrounded by GVG employees in the courtyard of Building 3 where he congratulated everyone for a good year and joined them in looking forward to an even better year to come.

Earl also addressed the Grass Valley, CA. Chamber of Commerce and the Nevada County Board of Supervisors at a noon luncheon on Tuesday, September 27.

He explained that Tek and the Grass Valley Group seek to be good neighbors

and GVG employees are encouraged to take part in civic and governmental affairs.

Earl also told the Chamber that government and private enterprise must co-exist and increased productivity of the U.S. economy is essential for additional capital and higher employment.

Grass Valley Group, a Tek subsidiary based here in northern California, is the premier supplier of television switching equipment. It is part of the company's Communications Division.



GRASS VALLEY GROUP employees received congratulations for a good year from Tek President Earl Wantland (against tree) along with a wish of an even better year to come. Earl spoke to

GVG employees recently in the courtyard of Building 3 during sunny, shirt-sleeve weather in Grass Valley, California. (Photo by Linda Burton, Grass Valley Group.)